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24th April 2024  


Dear Jean 
Re Donations 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for inviting me to come and talk at your AGM on the 17th April to give an update on the work of SAHWR. As always, I received such a warm welcome and it was lovely to see you all. 

Thank you also for your continued support the financial donation of £1,500 received will enable us to carry out some vital redecoration to ensure that the refuge remains an inviting homely safe environment for the women and children who need safe accommodation due to the domestic abuse they have suffered. 

I have attached some pictures of the playroom that has recently been refurbished with some of the funding we received from you last year.  
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The continued interest, support, both financial and practical with the numerous donations of tea coffee and sugar, (tea, as you know is what we turn to in a crisis!), we receive is invaluable and very much appreciated.

Thank you again to you all for all that you do. 


Yours sincerely 
Liz 
Liz Perry 
Manager 
SAHWR 
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